
Extension of Online Classes after May 10 

 

 

Dear International Students 

 

Last time we announced the cancellation of the face-to-face classes up to 7 May. 

 

However, due to the spread of COVID-19, we extend the same countermeasure until May 14 at the Kofu Campus. This is not 

applicable to the School of Medicine. 

 

We shall update the conditions based on the infection status later. 

 

International Planning Division 


